Companies and Intellectual

Property Commission

amember of the dd group

IMPORTANT NOTICE TO CUSTOMERS
(Notice 54 of 2019)

SCHEDULED MAINTENANCE ON ESERVICES, IP ONLINE AND ANNUAL RETURNS
SYSTEMS
7 SEPTEMBER 2019 @08:00AM TO 8 SEPTEMBER 2019 @20:00PM

Please be advised of the scheduled maintenance on eServices, IP Online and Annual
Returns systems.

During this time, these applications/services will not be accessible/availabie;

CIPC apologises for any inconvenience caused and trust that you will find this in order.

Yours sincerely,

By
T Masa
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